University reps to talk transfers at
College Day

BAYTOWN, TX — Representatives from the University of Texas System, Texas A&M
University System and more than a dozen other universities across the state and
beyond will be at Lee College next week for College Day, an annual event where
students and their families can learn more about how best to prepare to transfer to a
four-year institution for a bachelor’s degree.

College Day 2016 will be held from 9:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m., Thursday, Feb. 4, in Rundell
Hall. The event is free and open to the public, and all school districts in the Lee College
service area are especially invited to attend.

Institutions that have confirmed participation in College Day include: The Art Institutes;
Dallas Baptist University; East Texas Baptist University; Grantham University; Howard
Payne University; Sam Houston State University; Tarleton State University; Texas
A&M University-Corpus Christi; Texas Southern University; Universidad de la Americas
Puebla; University of Houston Clear Lake; University of Texas at Austin; and the
University of Texas at Dallas.

The Texas Association of Collegiate Registrars and Admissions Officers presents
College Day each year. Refreshments will be served, and there will be prize drawings
and goodie bag giveaways.



